Hi.

My name is Diane. I live on Landsdown Dr. My father was sick this past year and required many ambulance rides. My husband is a heart patient and cancer survivor and I have various medical conditions. When my father needed an ambulance last year it was impacted by lack of access because of traffic on our street. He could have died because the ambulance couldn't get to him due to congestion on our road. Our street is small with a sharp curve that is impeded by shrubs and cannot safely have two cars passing each other with visibility to pedestrians. My husband grew up here as his father was a vet and this was a street that housed all veterans - does this in itself not protect the vet that still lives here?

What about kids? One side walk and you want to bring in huge machines and allow access to hundreds of people onto our tiny road? Do our lives not matter? My grand childrens safety not matter? It's easy to see that the dollar means more to all of you. Did you know that the elders in my team won't email or call because they're too afraid? They are afraid of a city that claims to care.

I am with certainty against this development. It's far too big. Zero apartments should be in there. Townhomes and single detached only. Maybe some retail. And no access to Landsdown- unless it's someone's driveway to a detached home.